STATE OF HAWAII
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
HIGHWAYS DIVISION

ADDENDUM NO. 1
for
KAUMALAPAU HIGHWAY PAVEMENT PREVENTIVE MAINTENANCE
KAUMALAPAU HARBOR TO LANDFILL ACCESS ROAD
PROJECT NO. 440A-01-10M

The following amendments shall be made to the Bid Documents:
A. PLANS

1. The following note shall be included in the General Notes section,
Plan Sheet No. 3:

The Contractor shall limit the occurrence of lane closures on
Wednesdays. In the event that lane closures are in effect on
Wednesdays, the Contractor shall allow trucks traveling uphill from
Kaumalapau Harbor the right of way during periods of alternating
traffic.

B. PRE-BID MEETING MINUTES

1. The June 14, 2010 non-mandatory Pre-bid Meeting minutes and
aftendance sheet are attached for your information.

Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum No. 1 by recording the date of its receipt in
the space provided on page P-4 of the Proposal.

Director of Transportation

Addendum No. 1
June 17, 2010



PRE-BID MEETING
MINUTES

FOR

KAUMALAPAU HIGHWAY PAVEMENT PREVENTIVE MAINTENANCE

KAUMALAPAU HARBOR TO LANDFILL ACCESS ROAD
PROJECT NO. 440A-01-10M
DISTRICT OF LANAI
[SLAND OF LANAI

MONDAY, JUNE 14, 2010

DOT HIGHWAYS DIVISION
MAUI DISTRICT OFFICE CONFERENCE ROOM

Introduction — Meeting began at 9:00 AM.
Introduction of attendees include the following:

Ervin Pigao, DOT Highways, Maui District
Lyle Moody, Seal Master
James Mawae, JM Paving Services

Ervin Pigao stated the purpose of the meeting which is to go over the
project scope and address any questions and concerns that the attendees
would have.

Project Scope and Special Conditions

The attendees were reminded of the scope of work for the project which is
basically to overlay the existing asphalt pavement with slurry seal and
perform all incidental work. Attendees were made aware of the installation
of the half-mile marker increments and were directed to the location of
these markers in the plan sheets. They were instructed to install these
half mile makers on existing sign posts.

Questions

Lyle Moody brought up the question of a possible substitution for the
pavement striping items. He stated that on a recent Molokai sturry seal
project, the option to substitute cold liquid thermoplastic in place of hot
applied thermoplastic was available upon approval, so he wanted to know
if the substitution could be done for this Kaumalapau Highway project. He
stated that a savings of about 70% could be achieved for these particular
contract items and asked whether approval of this substitution request
could be made befere bid opening so that bidders would be able to adjust
their prices accordingly. The matter would be addressed after the
substitution request documents were sent in.

Adjourn — Meeting ended at 9:20 AM.
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